

THE LION'S ROAR

October 7, 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, October 11 JH Knowledge Bowl meet in Rochester

Wednesday, October 12 8th Graders to Perot State Park

Friday, October 14 FFA contest in River Falls

Monday, October 17 **ECFE 6:00**

Tuesday, October 18 7:00 pm School Board Meeting

Thurs, Oct 20 - Fri Oct 21 No School - Education Minnesota

Click Here to see more upcoming events

HOMECOMING FUN!



Queen Kenadee, Lute the Lion, and King Ty





OUR MISSION

Inspiring students to meet challenges with confidence.





Friday - Parade & Community Pep Fest



6th Grade Theater Partnership

The 6th graders visited "The Olde Gray Barn" on the east side of town where Ye Olde Opera House has done a summer musical every summer since 1979. Dr. Gray shared with them the history of the barn and building techniques, descriptions of different types of plays and how they problem solve new sets, lighting, and props, and then an activity to

practice play vocabulary and directions







The Spring Grove Girls Basketball online shop is now open! Deadline to order is October 12th.

Shop Now: https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/HQDDpPswbW-

Store Open From: September 28 - October 12, 2022



CLICK HERE FOR THIS
WEEK'S VIDEO FROM
MR. KJELLAND

WE NEED YOU!

Our district is in need of substitute teachers, paras and bus drivers. We also continue to look for a full-time in house sub. A 4-year degree is needed to be a substitute teacher, and we can place you with your preferences for subject area and students. Substitute paras are required to have a high school diploma. Substitute bus drivers are needed when we run regular routes and need to transport students to games.

The kids, staff, and school lunches are great at SGPS!
Please join us!

Contact our office for more information or go to the "District" tab on our school website

https://www.springgrove.k12.mn.us/page/2760

We would love to have you work with us!



This week's PBIS
GOT CAUGHT
DOING GOOD
AWARDS
went to these fine students!



Top row: Ian Myrah, Kenzy Kraus, Addison Rask Bottom row: Grady Lundgren (last week's winner), Austin Wiemerslage, Graham Engen



Barb Allworden lead the Homecoming Parade. She was the girls PE teacher at Spring Grove schools when Title IX passed in 1972. She was integral in getting the girls sports teams started in Spring Grove

Become a Math Corps Tutor!

Learn more at <u>Join.Readingand-Math.org</u>. Questions can be sent to join@ampact.org or call 866.859.2825



All Smiles!! Gathering and celebrating 50 years of Title IX.... 50 years of girls sports...at the Spring Grove Schools Friends and Alumni Bash! Pictured are attendees that had the privilege of playing sports!

AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK
CITIZEN RECOGNITION AWARD

Community members are welcome to nominate individuals for this award. Nominations are due by November 1. Want to nominate someone?

Click here: https://forms.gle/sDMWMRuau5rKeD3k6